Email to parents

Dear parent / carer

We have been asked by East Riding of Yorkshire Council’s Public Health Team to advise
you of the following information:

Any child with outstanding flu vaccinations can attend a catch-up clinic which takes place
on Saturday 14 December 2024 at 10:00am-2:00pm. These are being held at Reed House,
Beverley, HU17 OLF.

No bookings are required, and walk-ins are welcome.

If you are not sure if your child has received the flu vaccinations, please contact your GP for
confirmation.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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